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May 20, 2025 
 
Dear Grade 6 Parents/Guardians of Springvale, Westmount and St. Catherine’s Elementary 
Schools; 
 
In preparation for the arrival of our future Grade 7 students in September, I would like to extend 
a warm welcome and inform you of the following events: 
 
Thursday, June 5th   
6:00-7:00pm:   
All Parents/Guardians are invited to an information session at St. Agnes Junior High School in the 
school library.  You will have an opportunity to meet some of the staff and hear about our 
subject offerings and expectations for the 2025-2026 school year. 
 
 Monday, June 9th   
 9:30-11:10am:  
All Grade 6 students, along with school staff/chaperones, are invited to attend an orientation 
session at St. Agnes Junior High where they will receive a tour of the school, meet some of the 
SAJH staff and participate in some fun engaging activities, finishing their morning visit with a 
Freezie treat.  
 
 Again, welcome to the St. Agnes community as we look forward to yet another rewarding and 
successful school year for our new incoming grade 7 students. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
R. McLean 
 
Rhonda McLean 
School Counsellor 


